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Subject: RE: Generator

From: Daisy@cplondon.org.uk

To: re_wired@ymail.com

Cc: jaswinderc@gmail.com

Date: Friday, 6 September 2013, 15:54:19 BST

Dear Simon,

 

I would like to start by thanking you for helping us out at such short notice with the generator.

 

The Muswell Hill Festival is our biggest fundraising community event organised and in aid of the centre
and school. We support children with cerebral palsy and their families from across London and the home
county’s and this event  helps raise much needed funds as well as help raise awareness of the specialist
work we do. You can find out about the work we do on our website: http://www.cplondon.org.uk/

 

Our facebook page is https://www.facebook.com/pages/The-Muswell-Hill-Festival/402403273151406

Our twitter page is  https://twitter.com/LCCCP

 

Once again thank you for your help and support, which we truly appreciate.

 

Kind regards,
 Daisy

 

Daisy Mathebula

Corporate & Events Fundraiser

The London Centre for Children with Cerebral Palsy

54 Muswell Hill

London N10 3ST

 

Tel: 020 3074 1803 (directline)

Tel: 020 8444 7242

Fax: 020 8444 7241

daisy@cplondon.org.uk

 

Muswell Hill Festival 2013
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Join us for the Muswell Hill Festival at Cherry Tree Wood on 8 September in aid of the London Centre for
Children with Cerebral Palsy . We have a great selection of stalls, exciting kids’ zone with the popular
donkey and steam rides, international food court and fantastic live music.

 

White Water Raft Challenge 2013

Sign up for an exhilarating adrenalin packed challenge for the autumn. Join us on the 5 October and
enjoy navigating the action packed rapids of the Olympic course and help raisefunds for us. For more
information or a registration form please contact us. We guarantee fun, thrills and excitement!

 

The London Centre for Children with Cerebral Palsy is the operating name of The Peter Rigby Trust (previously known as
The Hornsey Trust).

 

Registered Charity No. 1124524 – Registered office: 54 Muswell Hill, London N10 3ST

 

From: Rewired Rewired [mailto:re_wired@ymail.com] 
 Sent: 06 September 2013 15:47

 To: jaswinder chadha; Daisy Mathebula
 Subject: Re: Generator

 

Hello Jas Chadha

 

Thank you for the email the date is booked for the 08/09/2013 at the cost of £200 out of that we will cover £40 in
fuel but if it goes over £40 which i hope it will not then you will have to cover the extra cost for the fuel.

 

Matt will be the electrician for the day and that's also covered in the cost.

 

Daisy we have spoken to Jas and he said to ask you for an Facebook event page and other event pages as we
maybe able to help with promotion of the event.

 

Many Thanks

 

Simon

 

 

 

 

From: jaswinder chadha <jaswinderc@gmail.com>
 To: re_wired@ymail.com 

 Cc: Daisy Mathebula <Daisy@cplondon.org.uk> 
 Sent: Friday, 6 September 2013, 14:20

 Subject: Generator
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Hi Simon

 

Thanks for your help, the generator is needed for the Muswell Hill Festival at Cherry Tree Wood, Summerlee
Avenue, Finchley N2 9QH,on Sunday 8th September 2013. Access to the site is from 6am and the event
finishes at 6pm. The generator has to be opretional by 8.30am.

 

The event is run for the benefit of The London Centre for Children with Cerebral Palsy, this centre is self funding
as it receives no local authority or government funding as it does not use therapies which are approved by these
bodies. The centre has a reputation for excellence as it uses therapies developed in other countries.

 

Your generous offer to only £ 200 is very much appreciated and I cannot thank you enough.

 

Regards

 

Jas Chadha

 


